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‘Whoever you are, be happy, be safe,  

be kind, stay sensible, love learning.  

Keep caring!’ 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

Dates for your diary… 

• 17th—21st June—

National Sports Week 

• 18th June—Sports Day 

PM at 1:30pm 

• 25th—New intake Induc-

tion 

• 27th June—Reserve 

Sports Day  

• 28th June—Sponsored 

Olympic Walk 

• 2nd July—New Intake 

Induction 

• 11th July—Move Around 

Day/Open Evening 

• 12th July—Last KS1 

swimming 

• 23rd July—Last Day—

half day school closes at 

1:15pm (no Peardrops) 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Another busy week at Perryfields Infant School with lots of events, activities 

and learning taking place.  The EYFS have been on their first ever school trip, 

there has been the summer school inflatables, KS1 swimming, Year 2 cricket 

finals and horse racing! 

EYFS School Trip—Call to the Wild  

On Tuesday all the EYFS pupils went on their first Perryfields school trip to the 

‘Call of the Wild Zoo’.  The children thoroughly enjoyed the coach trip and 

spending the day learning about the various animals.  A big thank you to all of 

the parent helpers who came along on the day. 

 

 

3-Tees Cricket Final  

On Wednesday, Mrs Bowen and Ms Cansell took eight of the Year 2 children 

to the interschool cricket finals.  The children worked extremely well as part of 

a team and the support given by parents and staff was fantastic.  Congratula-

tions to  Harry W, Dillon, Oscar H, Leo G, Theo B, Happy, Jessica and Evie 

who came 7th out of a total of 45 teams! 



Inflatables Fun 

Last Friday was our summer Inflatables Day and we were so fortunate with the weather!  

The children all looked to be having fun bouncing the afternoon away.  The feedback from 

the children was extremely positive and it was lovely to speak to so many parents and visi-

tors.  I would like to say a big thank you once again to the FIPS team who helped to make 

this possible and all of the parents and Mr Clark our site manager for helping prepare and 

put everything away.  Without this help, events like this are unable to run, which would be a 

shame.  Please see photos of our brand new library which the FIPs team funds paid for.   

The FIPS team are a very small group of working parents who 

give their free time to run lots of fun events over the year to pro-

vide activities for all the children and also help to raise money for the school 

at the same time.  We are currently raising money for new computers, ipads 

and EYFS playtime equipment. 

The FIPS team are always trying to think of new and wonderful ideas and 

are also regularly looking for extra help.  They do a fantastic job.  The team 

have devised a parent inflatables survey that they would ask parents to kind-

ly spare a few minutes to complete and welcome your constructive feedback.  Please see 

the link below. 

 
The FIPS team will also be holding another pre-loved uniform sale on Tuesday 25th June 

for the new intake pupils who are visiting during the day and then to our current pupils/

families after school.  If you do have any uniform, PE kits, school fleeces etc that your chil-

dren have outgrown we would be happy to receive them. 

  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes, 

Amanda Reid 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BJNK3LG 

Mrs Farmer’s  

Attendance Award - 

Sapphire Class 99.26% 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BJNK3LG

